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           REF: MY PROGRESSIONS AND WHAT I AM DOING WHILE WAITING TO BE BACK AT THE COLLAGE             

                           Refer to the heading above. My name is Julian Angelo Rwiza  medical student at Padre Pio 

Collage of health and allied science (PPCOHAS) pursuing diploma in clinical medicinescie and this is the 

secknd yera of my studies. 

                       The aim of writing to you this letter is to let you know my progressions and what i am doing 

right now while waiting for coming back to the collage to progress my studies. Actually i am now at the 

field in at Temeke referral hospital which is located at Dar es salaam Tanzania. At the hospital i meet with 

different cases and my superversors teach me on how to deal with them and make sure that the patient 

is recovering. I'm looking forward to be back at the collage on 7th of april so that i can progress with my 

studies. And i would like to thank you again for the support and attention you show to me to make sure 

that i fulfill my dreams i pray to you to God to continue giving you a such kind of helping heart. 

                                                     Yours faithfully 

                                                      Julian angelo rwiza 

                                                       J.A.R 

                                                      ( medical student ) 

                        

                          


